



The Ridgeway, St. Albans, Hertfordshire. AL4 9NX

Telephone: 01727 799560

Email: admin@sandringham.herts.sch.uk Website: www.sandringham.herts.sch.uk

Letter No: 232/2022

28th June 2022

Headteacher: Alan Gray, M.Sc., F.R.S.A.
Deputy Headteacher: Caroline Creaby, BA, M.Ed., Ed.D.
Deputy Headteacher: Mark Nicholls, BA (Hons)

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 11 Students,

Firstly, I would like to congratulate all of the Year 11s for making it through secondary school and their GCSE exams. They are a fantastic group of young people and I'm sure they all have bright futures ahead of them. I would also like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your support at home over the last five years. It is not always easy parenting teenagers but we could not do our job here at school without your support!

I am writing to you with some final arrangements for Year 11 events this term.

Sixth Form Induction - Wednesday 29th-Thursday 30th June

For those attending Sandringham Sixth Form, these are the induction days. The Sixth Form team are communicating separately with details about these days.

<u>Year 11 Prom ticket collection and textbook return - Thursday 30th June in the new canteen at 12.15pm</u>

Students attending the Year 11 prom need to attend this session to pick up their ticket, as well as returning any textbooks they may still have from different subjects at Sandringham. This session has been planned to fit in at the end of the Sandringham Sixth Form induction days, so any students going to the Sixth Form induction will finish at 12.15pm and head straight to the new canteen. If for any reason your child cannot attend this event to pick up their prom ticket then please get them to email me to arrange an alternative pick up time, or find me in the PE office.

<u>Year 11 Prom parents and guardians drinks reception sponsored by FoSS – Friday</u> 1st July 6.40pm – 7.20pm approximately

We are very pleased to invite you as parents and carers to a drinks reception outside the main hall prior to the Year 11 prom. A big thank you to FoSS for kindly sponsoring and organising this, as it promises to be a great opportunity to celebrate the last five years together as the students arrive for their prom. There is no need for you to dress formally and you do not need to confirm your attendance, just turn up. However, we would ask that only immediate parents and carers attend as unfortunately we don't have enough drinks for wider family/siblings! Please park in the upper car park (the one marked deliveries entrance near to the field/sports hall), as there will be no parking in the main car park for parents and carers.

















Year 11 Prom - Friday 1st July - 7.00pm-10.00pm

The students should arrive for prom at 7pm, hopefully whilst you as parents and carers are enjoying the drinks reception, which should give a good opportunity for lots of photos with the students.

GCSE Results Day - Thursday 25th August

Please reserve this date in your diaries for students to come into school for their GCSE results. Sandringham will send out more details in due course about arrangements for this day, including what to do if students cannot attend in person for any reason. The Sixth Form team will also be in school on this day in case students need to change their options based on their results, and details for how to do this will also be sent to you.

Kind Regards,

James Boak

Performance Director: Year 11